From: Karen Lupis

To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Comment on Proposed Rule 7.17.2
Date: Thursday, August 10, 2023 4:57:12 PM

For Rule 7.17.2 BALLOT STYLE NAMES, please clarify to allow counties to add
characters to the Ballot Style after the standard numbering conventions.

We're good with ballot style naming starting with the numbering conventions in the
proposed rules. We ask that counties have freedom to add additional characters to
the ballot style name after the standard numbering conventions.

Including logical abbreviations/short names has been beneficial for our staff and
judges to help keep ballot styles straight when issuing ballots, pulling masked ballots,
reporting, etc.

Thanks for your consideration!

Karen Lupis
Elections Operations Manager
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